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	Diary Dates

MARCH

7th – 11th March – PARENT CONSULTATION WEEK

18th March – Sport Relief Day
Easter Holidays

Pupils return to school April 5th
End of year Easter Service

We are unable to hold our usual Easter Service in church this year. We are currently finalising plans for the last day to include the presentation of attendance and achievement awards. Please look out for information. 
	Celebrating St David’s Day
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Friends



All pupils from Nursery to Year 6 have taken part in Welsh Week, culminating in our school Eisteddfod. Llongyfarchiadau to those who were placed in any of the competitions as there was, as always a very high standard. Our talented musicians have entertained us together with the wonderful recitations and soloists.  A Welsh Afternoon Tea was held with the school choir raising the roof singing traditional Welsh songs with the audience joining in too! As usual the on- going points totals have created great excitement with the results being very close. We are grateful to Mrs Thomas and Mrs Gittins for adjudicating and Mrs Thomas for performing the Chairing of the Bard ceremony.
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	March 18th 2016
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Do you have a favourite sporting hero?
Do you have a favourite sport?

To support this worthy national charity, pupils are invited to come to school on March 18th dressed as their favourite sporting hero or in sporty clothes for a £1 donation. The children will also be involved in activities in the morning – though these will be weather dependent! 
	The winner of the Foundation Phase Crown was Abbie Murchie.
The winner of the Junior Crown was Eva Deveney-Billinge.
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The House Captains revealed the final totals – the closest ever - at the end of the Eisteddfod and the winning house was BRYCHAN. 

Bendigedig pawb!! 

We even had our own Adam Jones in school for the day! 
Tots wearing purple for National Epilepsy Day
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National Epilepsy Day is on March 26th. Tots class will be wearing purple to school on March 18th to support  this worthy cause. Donations are welcome. If you would like more information about Epilepsy visit www.epilepsysociety.org.uk   

	Important Breakfast Club Reminder
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May we remind you that Breakfast Club begins at 8 am. Children should not be left before this time as staff are not supervising. Thank you.  
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          BBC Radio Wales interview 
Pupils from Year 6 were recently interviewed during a visit to Trenewydd by Jason Phelps a BBC reporter.

The BBC had learned about our intergenerational project from the National Alzheimer’s Society and wanted to find out more. The residents, staff, manager of Trenewydd, pupils, Joan and Mrs Lawrence were all interviewed during the morning. The report was on the radio on 11th February. You can still hear it on BBC i player. It has helped us to continue to raise awareness about Dementia in the community, the positive work undertaken with Trenewydd and how we can all help. Well done all! 
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Please remember all information is now being shared via schoop ONLY – unless you have specifically requested a text message.
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Trip to

 St Fagans
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Year 3 and Year 1 visited St Fagans as part of their topic work this term.  Year 3 were given exclusive access the Celtic Roundhouse which has yet to be opened to the public. The visit included various opportunities including looking at Celtic artefacts.  Year 1 were helped by Beti Bwt to learn how people washed before machines! It was a lot of hard work they decided! Everyone thoroughly enjoyed  the visit returning to school with beaming smiles and sharing a great deal of information with others. It was noted by the workshop leader that all of the pupils behaved in an exemplary manner, representing Llanfaes School superbly. He said we were welcome back at anytime! Well done Year 1 and 3. Thanks to Friends for subsidising the visit also. 
CONTACT INFORMATION

Recently we have had several incidents when contact information has not been correct for pupils. Please can you always ensure that any changes to mobile numbers are immediately given to school. Thank you.               [image: image19.png]




	Can you help Reception class?

Reception Class would like more resources for role play linked to castles or knights. If you have anything you could donate please let Miss Thompson or Mrs Purnell know. Thank you. 
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	 This newsletter is available on the school website at www.llanfaes.powys.sch.uk. Alternatively, scan this code and it will take you straight to the website. (You will need a qr reader to do this).
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